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July 11th, 1922,

Dr. ;y. A. George, 
Georgetown Hospital, 
St. Vincent, B..V.I*

Dear Sir :-
I am directed by Sir Arthur Currie 

to acknowledge receipt of your letter of June 10th 
with reference to Lord Atholstan’s prise for a 
cancer cure.

Your letter is being forwarded to 
lord Atholstan and you will, doubtless, hear from 
him In due course.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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